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BINSEY LANE OXFORD 0X2 ONG

I.AWVWE: BEANDS
TRACTOR RIDES

REAL BEER & CIDER
MONTEZUMA'’S HAYBALES
PETE’S BOARD GAMES
LUDDITES CORNER
BINSEY SPECIAL CAKES

AND MUCH MUCH MORE:

SFPFONSERED BY LOCAL COMIMUNITY
AND THE PERCH PUB

ADULTS £2 UNDER 16 FREE
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BARTHOLOMEW SCHOOL

A Specialist STEM and Leading Edge Acadenty

e

Headteacher: Mr C Thomas

BARTHOLOMEW SCHOOL OPEN EVENING
Thursday, 20 September 2018

Session1l  5.45-6.15 pm Presentation of Key Information in the Main Hall
6.15 - 7.15 pm Opportunity to look around the school

Session2  6.30 - 7.00 pm Presentation of Key Information in the Main Hall
7.00 - 8.00 pm Opportunity to look around the school

The Bartholomew School Open Evening is a great opportunity for you, as a family that has children
transferring to secondary school in September 2019, to find out more about the School. We hope
it will provide your children with their first experience of what we hope will be their new school.

The evening will be set up in two identical sessions to accommodate the different times families
are able to attend. Each session will include the presentation of key information and the
opportunity to walk around the School that should take no more than 30 - 45 minutes to complete.

The presentations of key information will include inputs from:
* Our Head Boy and Girl
& Mr Thomas, our Headteacher
* Mrs Bexon, a Senior Pastoral Leader and Head of Year 7

We will speak about the School as a community, the formal application process to get your
children fnto Bartholomew School, our KS2-3 transition programme for the next twelve months,
and the pastoral support that we put in place for all of our newest students.

Mrs Childs (SENCa) will also be available in the ALPS Centre in case your family has any specific
questions in this area.

Students and staff will be available to signpost you to the varying subject departments and you will
have the opportunity to observe the many diverse activities we have on show, and even join in with
some of them. Our staff and students will also be available within department areas to help answer
any questions you may have and enable you to discover more about the academic and pastoral life
of the School. You may spend as long as you like discovering what the School has to offer, subject
to an 8.00pm finish to the evening.

In addition to the Open Evening, if you wish to see the School in action as it is during a typical
student working week, then we also have two Open Mornings. These will take place on Tuesday,
2 October and Thursday, 4 October. The timings provide for a short introduction at 9.00 am
which will be followed by tours which will end by approximately 10.45 am.

We look forward to meeting you and your children on the Open Evening or on one of the Open
Mornings.
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